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YEAR 6 PLAYGROUND BUDDY TRAINING

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

SEPT

26th Year 6 visit to The Valley 
Leadership Academy

27th Bee Day/MacMillan Coffee 
Morning/Gold Book 
Assembly

OCT

4th Year 6 Assembly/Harvest

14th School Photographs/Parents 
Conferencing

16th PTFA Disco

18th Reception Play & Stay 2.00 -
3.00 p.m./School closes for 
half-term

29th School re-opens

18th School closes for half-term

29th School re-opens

25th Year 4 Class Assembly/Year
3B & 3H Trip

EXTRA CURRICULAR 

Mon Yr 5/6 Newspaper Club 

Tues Netball

Wed Football Club

Thurs KS2 Dodgeball

Britannia CP School
T: 01706 874447

E: head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk
W: britanniaprimary.co.uk

READING CHALLENGE PUPIL VOICE

By: Year 6

This week Year 6 have participated in 
lots of fun activities.

They got to go to Whitworth High and 
make salt, as well as doing Playground 
Buddy training where they learnt lots of 
new games and skills to show to the 
rest of the school.

SCHOOL NEWS

BEE DAY
A reminder that to celebrate ‘Britannia Bees’ on  Friday 27th September children are allowed 
to come to school in black and yellow or dressed as a bee! Please note that this date has 
been changed from 26th September as Year 6 will be visiting The Valley Leadership Academy 
on this day.

MACMILLAN COFFEE MORNING
Please join us on Friday 27th September when we will be holding a MacMillan Coffee 
Morning from 9.00 to 10.00 a.m.  Any donations of cakes would be greatly appreciated.  
Please help us to support this worthy cause.

GOLD BOOK ASSEMBLY
Our first Gold Book Assembly of the year will be held on Friday 27th September at 2.45 p.m. 
Parents are welcome to attend.

YEAR 6 ASSEMBLY
Our Year 6 Class Assembly will be held on Friday 4th October at 9.05 a.m.  We look forward 
to seeing you.

NEW SCHOOL WEBSITE
Our new school website is now live and you should have received your username and 
password via email.  If not, please contact the school office as soon as possible as this will 
soon be replacing our text messaging service.  

MAD SCIENCE
If you would like your child to take part in the Mad Science After School Programme, please 
remember to sign up before 23rd September at northengland.madscience.org.

Please remember to take part in the 
Britannia Autumn Reading Challenge!

When children have completed the 
challenge they will receive a Bookworm 
Badge in assembly.

The closing date for the Challenge is 
Friday 13th December and the draw for 
the book vouchers will take place on 
this day in assembly.

Good luck!


